VALLEYVIEW MIDDLE SCHOOL

320 Diamond Spring Road, Denville, New Jersey 07834

Phone: 973-983-6535 Fax: 973-627-0632
Mr. Seth Korman, Principal Mr. John Englishmen, Vice Principal
skorman@denville.org jenglishmen@denville.org

Dear Valleyview Families,

The Denville Township School District provides a Family Life curriculum that addresses the
updated New Jersey Comprehensive Health Student Learning Standards, while delivering a
program that aligns with the values and goals of our school district. The revised Family Life
curriculum was presented and approved by the Denville Board of Education on August 15,
2022. You can view the presentation on our YouTube channel.

Family Life Board Presentation, August 15, 2022

We invite you to examine the new curriculum posted on our website. Family Life Curriculum

If you would like to review the videos listed under “Resources,” please email Mrs. Houser,
thouser@denville.org , to schedule a mutually convenient appointment. Due to copyright laws,
we cannot send the video home or post it on our website.

If, after examining the curricular materials, you wish to exclude your child from participation
in any portion of the program, please send me a signed statement to that effect. This should be
done by October 31st. An alternative setting and activity will be provided for your child for
those days.

Seth Korman,
Valleyview Principal
skorman(@denville.org
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